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1. We will be meeting with all students through intervention time to review Iowa 
assessments and set goals for our upcoming tests. We begin testing March 20. 

1. We continue to work on STEM BEST and Iowa BIG. Two of our students and Mr. 
Kuennen were recognized at the state STEM meeting with the governor last week. 

2. 8th grade registration at the middle school and St. Joe’s is this month.  This will help us 
predict some numbers for staffing and offerings next year and begin building 
relationships with students as they transition. 

3. The high school staff is working on Chickasaw Challenge in all PD right now. A course 
book will be available this week. 

4. The vibe at the high school is very positive right now with the bond passage and state 
wrestling. We will continue to push the fish philosophy while we work through second 
semester. 
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